
 

 

3/11/23 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Be Safe, Be Ready, Be Respectful  

Be safe is one our three school rules and this month I am particularly aware of the darker evenings.  

The end of British Summer Time reminds me to encourage parents to help children wear 

something bright when travelling to school, such as a scarf, a hat or coat so that they can be more 

easily seen.  I wish you all an enjoyable weekend and hope that if you attend a fireworks party that 

you are all safe.  Please remind your child of the safety messages at this time of the year which are 

easily forgotten with lots of excitement. 

 

E-safety 

Social media continues to be a challenge to keep up with.  I have provided some information 

about Twitter’s recent change to X on the website.  Please use this link for what you need to know. 

 

Parking around School - concerns 

This continues to be a challenge.  I have been emailed with more poor examples of parking in the 

local area and I have contacted the PCSO to provide support on this matter.  I appreciate the vast 

majority of parents park safely but we need everyone to. 

 

Parent Questionnaire 

Please use the link to provide feedback for the school.  All of the feedback we receive is 

appreciated and helps the school to make the best decisions for our children. Please use this link 

to access the questionnaire. 

 

Parent’s Evenings  

Teachers have completed the vast majority of their parent’s evenings and were finishing some of 

these this week.  Please contact school should you need a further conversation with the teacher. 

 

Staffing – vacancy 

Caretaker vacancy - This vacancy is on the Wirral website.  
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“Love your neighbour as yourself.” 
Luke 10:27 

https://www.stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk/website/e-safety_x/669651
https://forms.gle/BTcYNKa5X96Dguk57
mailto:schooloffice@stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk
https://st-bridgets.eschools.co.uk/website


 

 

Dates for next half term – all of these will be added to the school calendar on the website 

Mastering Number workshops for parents (school hall) 

 Year 2 parents Thursday 23rd November 9-9.30 a.m. 

 Year 1 parents Thursday 23rd November 3.30-4 p.m. 

Christmas Discos 

Tuesday 12th December  

 KS1 2.30 - 3.15pm (normal pickup time) 

 KS2 3.30 - 4.30pm (later pick up time) 

 

Christmas Services 

Christingle service 3:45pm Friday 15th December 

F2 Christmas service 9:30am Tuesday 19th December 

Year 1 Christmas service 1:45pm Wednesday 20th December 

Year 2 Christmas service 1:45pm Thursday 21st December 

Year 4 Christmas service 1:45pm Friday 22nd December 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Neil Le Feuvre 


